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Craig, Sondra

From: Reinhart, David
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 2:24 PM
To: Craig, Sondra
Subject: RE: Final Plat - Chambers-Markle Farmstead Subdivision

Approved. 
 
Thanks, 

 
David Reinhart 
Chief Building Inspector 
Building & Inspections 
400 La Crosse St., La Crosse, WI 54601 
OƯice: 608-789-7564 
 
From: Craig, Sondra <craigs@cityoflacrosse.org>  
Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2025 9:16 AM 
To: Acklin, Tim <Acklint@cityoflacrosse.org>; Asp, Brian <aspb@cityoflacrosse.org>; Coman, Kyle <comank@cityoflacrosse.org>; 
Crandall, Jay <CrandallJ@cityoflacrosse.org>; Erickson, Tina <ericksont@cityoflacrosse.org>; Gallager, Matthew 
<gallagerm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Holland, Michelle <hollandm@cityoflacrosse.org>; Neumann, Shannon 
<Neumanns@cityoflacrosse.org>; Reinhart, David <Reinhartd@cityoflacrosse.org>; Trane, Andrea <tranea@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: Final Plat - Chambers-Markle Farmstead Subdivision 
 
Good morning, 
 
Attached for your review is the final plat for the Chambers-Markle Farmstead Subdivision. The applicant/owner missed 
last week’s deadline for submittal, but has paid late fees to be able to get it through the July cycle of meetings. 
 
Per James Makepeace, the Engineer, the stormwater plan will be coming in a couple hours. He is finishing up elevation 
labels, the erosion control plan, stormwater narrative and the O&M document. I will send that to you all once I receive it. 
 
Please let me know if you have any comments that I can pass along. 
 
Thank you, 
 

SONDRA CRAIG (she/her) 
Deputy City Clerk 
City Clerk’s Office 
City of La Crosse 
400 La Crosse Street  
La Crosse WI  54601 
 
craigs@cityoflacrosse.org 
Direct: 608.789.7549 | Office: 608.789.7510 
 
 


